
URGENT NOTICE 
 

We have several members of our Clinical staff who are 
absent from work due to the Covid-19 virus – this 

means we have reduced capacity in Clinicians able to 
deal with patients either face to face, telephone etc. 

 
We will not be booking any routine appointments for, 

at least, the next week (week commencing Tuesday, 4th 
January 2022).  If you already have an appointment 

booked, please still attend. 
 

Urgent requests will continue to be dealt with. 
 

Please ensure if you are attending the Practice you 
continue to wear a mask, sanitise your hands, keep 

your distance from other patients / staff and if seeing a 
Clinician, please do not bring other family members 

with you (unless absolutely essential). 
 

 We thank you for your understanding during this 
difficult time – please be patient with our team, they 

are doing their very best. 
 

Thank you 
 


